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To:
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Dear Nick,

Just wanted to add my gratitude for all your hard work and support over the last few months. | know at times it was
not an easy ride, but | wanted to sincerely thank you for your honest and open approach to selling the flat. You did

a fantastic job.

Thanks to the dedicated and motivated team at Hadleigh, we have recently sold our 1 bedroom flat
in Belsize Park. Nick Collins was our main contact throughout the sales process and his professional,
enthusiastic and more importantly, honest approach, resulted in a stress free, successful sale. Nick
offered open and constructive feedback to all of our questions and concerns (regarding current
market value and achievable sales price) and we can only offer our sincerest thanks and appreciation
for all his support . We would highly recommend Hadleigh to anyone seeking to make a
straightforward, prompt sale.

Wishing you continued success in all future ventures.

melanie
05 October 2017
Nick Collins

Re:Testimonial

Warmest regards from a very wet and windy Berlin.

Melanie



